
 

General Committee Meeting Thursday September 15th 1927. 

 

Present: R Bennett in the Chair. 

Messrs G Robson, R Whitworth, H L Boardman, J H Taylor, R Wood, W H Andrew, E S Jones, F 

Moss, J C Payne and J Gibson. 

 

The minutes of last meeting were read and confirmed. 

 

In connection with the damage done to Mr J Whitehead’s motor car; the two Caddies, 

Wright and Hancock attended and were asked for an explanation; they both admitted 

tampering with the Car but denied twisting the controls. It was decided “after discussion” 

that both Caddies be dismissed and the Secretary write to them to this effect, also write to J 

Whitehead stating the decision of the Committee. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded for temporary membership for six months was 

passed for membership, Mr J R Wishert. 

 

The undermentioned resignations were accepted: - Mr L Whitehead, “playing member” Mr & 

Mrs T Travis “Hon Members” 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - J Andrew & Co 14/6, J Waterhouse & Co 

2/17/9, S Travis 4/5/6, C H Bowler 14/0/6, Jos Shaw 4/- J W Hall Ltd 1/4/0, 

Total £23-6-3. 

 

The question of trespass was again discussed and a letter from the Supt of Police was read, 

also a letter of apology from two of the trespassers. Mr Moss reported respecting his 

interview with the Police and he was thanked for his services in this matter. 

 

It was decided that the Secretary write Supt Proffitt thanking him for his prompt action, also 

stating that the Committee entirely approved of the Course adopted. It was decided that a 

sign warning trespassers be fixed in a suitable position coming down No. 8. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and passed.  

It was reported that the Ladies had decide to hold a competition, Entrance Fees for the 

benefit of the Infirmary. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and passed. 

Several Handicaps were adjusted.  

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and passed.  

A letter from Mr S W Herbert was read tendering his resignation from the Committee and 

this was accepted with regret and at the same time placing on record the Committee’s 

appreciation of his valuable services in various capacities during a long number of years.  

 

A letter from F L Eaton was read tendering his resignation from the Committee and this was 

accepted with regret; and also placing on record the appreciation of the Committee for his 

valuable services on the various Committees. 



 

The question of the purchase of mementos was discussed and it was decided that 

Candlesticks be purchased as in previous years; also that prizes be purchased for the running 

mixed foursomes, 

 

The Captain introduced the question of building operation sin Gorsey Lane etc. and a 

discussion took place as to the effect it would have on the Course. 

R Bennett 

20·10·27. 

 

 

 

 


